
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern       06 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
The EU General Data Protection Regulation (“GDPR) comes into force across the European 
Union on the 25th of May 2018 and brings with it the most significant changes to data protection 
law in decades. Based on privacy design and taking a risk-based approach, the GDPR has been 
designed to meet the requirements of the digital ago. 
 
These new Regulations aims to standardise data protection laws and the protection laws and 
processing across the EU, affording individuals a better control of their personal information. 
 
NMT Crane and Plant Hire LTD are committed to ensuring the security and protection of the 
personal information that we process and to provide a compliant and consistent approach to data 
protection. We already have data protection in place which complies with the existing law, and 
this abides by the data protection principles. 
 
Data storage of our customers is securely held within our systems and our staff are trained in 
GDPR compliance. We will also never pass on or sell this information. 
 
If you would like your data regarding your company removed from our systems, please email: 
 
Accounts@nmtcranes.co.uk or writing to the above address. 
 
Best regards  
 
NMT Crane and Plant Hire Ltd 


